
From: Paula Rexer  
Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 9:17 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Concerns regarding "Cottages at Barton Green" student housing development 

 

Hello, 

 

I am emailing you with concerns regarding the potential new development on Pontiac Trail, 

Cottages at Barton Green.  I do not feel this should be allowed to move forward as student 

housing, as our City Master Plan, Chapter 10, pg 100, indicates intent of single or mixed 

FAMILY housing for these developments on Pontiac Trail. 

 

There is a reason we have a City Master Plan, and I am perplexed as to why we are not following 

our own established master plan.  The north area critically needs family and/or professional 

housing.  We do NOT need UM student housing so far removed from campus area.  

 

Please ensure that you are following the intent of our master plan when you review this 

upcoming development proposal. 

 

Thank you, 

Paula Rexer 

Resident of the Northside 

467 Hilldale Dr 
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